
 

 

Addendum #02 

 

Project:  Fort Harrison Collection System Capacity Improvements – Phase I 

For:   City of Lawrence 

To:   All Bidders and Plan Holders 

Engineer: Clark Dietz, Inc. 

   

Date:  May 31, 2023 

 

The following is an addition to, clarification of, and/or modification of the Contract Documents for the 

Fort Harrison Collection System Capacity Improvements – Phase I. This Addendum shall become part of 

the Contract Documents. Acknowledge the receipt of this Addendum in the space provided on the Bid 

Form (Page 00 41 43-1) Article 3, 3.01, A. 

 

Item No. 1  Question: How high can the wet well level be allowed to rise without creating 

backups into an upstream property or overflowing out the top of manholes? 

Response: Lift Station 20 can be off for up to 6 hours or until the water level in 

the wet well is within 20 feet of the top of the structure, whichever happens 

first. The maximum fill elevation is 847.83 feet.  

 

Item No. 2 Question: At the upstream end of the new sanitary sewer, what is the invert of 

the pipe connection to the existing manhole on Melner Drive? 

Response: The new 10” sanitary sewer will connect to the existing manhole at an 

invert of 855.06 feet, on the south side of the manhole.  


